
1

Alexus Austin

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 10:48 AM
To: 'Tom Rogers'; Marie Rogers; Betty Wachter; Clark @ RRF
Subject: RE: Docket# 150102-SU

Good morning,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 150102-SU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Have a good day, 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tom Rogers [mailto:rogerstom2000@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 10:10 AM 
To: Records Clerk; Thomas Rogers; Marie Rogers; Betty Wachter; Clark @ RRF 
Subject: Docket# 150102-SU 
 
Dear Florida PSC;                                I have just learned that utilities, Inc. of Sandalhaven has a request before your 
commission to allow their average customers monthly sewer charge to go from $62.29 to $148.87. I call this price 
gouging and excessive!  
I am a retired 69-year-old from Michigan on a fixed income, who on June 1, 2015 purchased a condo at Cape Haze resort 
8407 Placida Rd. unit 301. This unit will only be used January, February and March in 2016, yet my condo fee will 
increase an additional $600 annually if you agree with their request. 
I currently pay $72 quarterly for my residence at 895 Treasure Island Dr., Mattawan, MI 49071. I pay zero dollars for the 
winter months I spend in Florida because they allow me to suspend my service!  
Utilities Inc. of Sandalhaven  has made a investment which failed to work out and should be merged with a larger 
Charlotte County Sewer Authority!  
Highest regards, 
Thomas C. Rogers 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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